
JUST FOR KIDS

Teen Connect Groups
Middle and high school students meet on Sunday mornings for Connect Groups 
for Bible study and small groups. They meet at 9:00am in the Teen Room located 
on the lower lever of the church. 

Teen Worship
Pastor Paul will be meeting with middle and high school students on Wednesday 
night for Unfazed Worship. The teens will meet at 6:30pm in the teen room on 
the lower level of the church. Students will hangout, enjoy games, worship, and a 
sermon. Bring your Bible and a friend! 
If you have questions or would like more details about the student ministry, 
please contact Pastor Paul at clearsprings.pbaird4youth@gmail.com.First Time Guest

Please take a moment to fill out a 
Connect Card and visit our website: 

Hearing Impaired 
For the hearing impaired, Listen devices are 
available at the Connect Center, located in 
the main lobby. Sign language interpretation 
available during each service, on the right 
side of the worship center. For assistance, 
please stop by the Connect Center. 

Need Prayer?
The purpose of the Prayer Ministry is to 
bring needs of the church family before God 
in prayer. There are three options to send 
prayer requests to the ministry director, Mary 
Barnawell: 

• By voicemail or text to (865) 236-1087
• By email to csbcprayer@comcast.net
• Submit a request by visiting the church 

website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net.

Giving at Clear Springs
We have multiple ways to be a financial 
blessing to the church with your tithes and 
offerings:

• Give during a worship service
• Tithe online at ClearSpringsBaptist.net
• Mail it in to our church office at                       

7350 Tazewell Pike, Corryton, TN 37721
• Bring it by the church office Monday - 

Friday between 9am - 4pm

CSBC Calendar
Our interactive calendar is posted on our 
website and can be viewed on all mobile 
devices. Events posted can be linked to your 
personal calendar. To see all the exciting 
events happening at Clear Springs go to 
ClearSpringsBaptist.net. 

Clear Connect
Clear Connect is an opportunity to receive 
weekly announcements, prayer requests, 
updates on events, ministry announcements, 
and much more all by emails. Our goal is 
for our church family to stay up-to-date on 
all the exciting opportunities! To register, 
click on the “Connect” tab on the church 
website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net. The “Stay 
Connected” tab will direct you to register. 

CSBC Voicemail & Text Alerts
CSBC voicemail and text alerts are an 
opportunity to receive church-wide and 
ministry announcements via voicemails and 
text messaging from our church office and 
staff. To sign up, call our church office at 
(865) 688-7674.

THINGS YOU SHOULD KNOW

Watch Us Online
If you are unable to attend our services, you 
can watch us LIVE on Facebook, YouTube, and 
from our website during all services. 

Services On Comcast Cable 
Comcast Cable is now offering new times of 
airing our pre-recorded worship services. 
Services can be found on WVLR standard 
definition basic cable channel 15 and WVLR 
high definition channel 1048. Service times 
are as follows:  

10:00am   Sunday    
12:00pm   Thursday
8:30pm     Saturday

Mission House
The Mission House will be open to the public 
from 10:00am until 12:00pm on the 2nd & 4th 
Thursdays of the month. Volunteers are needed 
every Thursday! Please consider volunteering 
if you have the time and are willing to share 
about God. For more information or to 
volunteer at the Mission House, please contact 
Lynn Miller at emiller6704@comcast.net or 
(865) 254-7540.

Valet Parking
The Connect Ministry offers valet parking 
for the handicap and elderly. This service 
will begin 30 minutes prior to the worship 
services. Please drive your vehicle to the front 
entrance of the church, at the valet stand, and 
someone will assist you. 

Media/Communications Request
The Media & Communications Department, 
church office, and the Connect Ministry are 
here to support our ministry leaders at Clear 
Springs. Our goal is to keep church family 
members informed, visitors welcomed, and 
connect people into the many opportunities 
at Clear Springs. The deadline for weekly 
submissions, to be promoted the forthcoming 
Sunday, is Wednesday at 8:00pm. To submit a 
request for an event or announcement, please 
visit our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.
net. Click the Events tab and choose Media/
Communications Request.

Contact Our Staff:
Senior Pastor - Justin Pratt

(865) 280-5014
Pastor@ClearSpringsBaptist.net

Worship Pastor - Rob Maddox
(865) 898-3020 
Rob@ClearSpringsBaptist.net
Youth Pastor - Paul Baird
(865) 936-8657
Paul@ClearSpringsBaptist.net

Children’s Pastor - Mike Meade
(865) 230-0017
Mike@ClearSpringsBaptist.net

Administrative Secretary - Taryn Jones
(865) 216-3435
Taryn@ClearSpringsBaptist.net

Media & Communications Director -
Bobbie Wyatt

(865) 705-5864
Bobbie@ClearSpringsBaptist.net

Special Needs Class
Wonderfully Made is a Sunday Connect class that is geared towards youth and 
young adults with special needs, who require a little more one-on-one care, 
love, and support. Students learn about God’s love and how they are fearfully 
and wonderfully made. The class consists of music, an active Bible lesson, and 
different activity stations that will strengthen and compliment the lessons. In 
addition, there are fun manipulative items and easy crafts. The class meets at 
9:00am in the Kids Klubhouse. For more information, please contact the church 
office at (865) 688-7674.

Baby Nursery
Available Every Service
Our baby nursery is available for your convenience during all Sunday and 
Wednesday services. On Sundays, we offer nursery classes from Newborns 
through 3 yrs of age. On Wednesday nights, we offer nursery classes from 
newborns through 2 years of age (please note, on Wednesday evenings, al-
though we do not have a 3 year old’s nursery class, we do have a separate 3 
and 4 year olds TeamKID class in Room 134). Our nursery hallway is located 
just off the left side of our main church lobby (when you enter our front doors). 
An usher or greeter would be more than happy to show you where the class-
rooms are located. Rooms are as follows:

Newborns to Crawlers: Room 131 2 Year Old’s Class: Room 127
Walkers to 23 Months: Room 129  3 Year Old’s Class: Room 134

Littles Church (4 yrs - Kindergarten)
Sunday Morning
All kids, ages 4 years through Kindergarten, are welcome to attend Littles 
Church every Sunday morning during our worship service. All kids begin the 
service together with their family in the worship service at 10:15am. Follow-
ing our time of singing and receiving of our offering, our worship pastor, Rob 
Maddox, will dismiss 4 year olds and Kindergartner’s (where they will exit 
through the back center doors, heading across the church lobby to our Kids 
Klubhouse.  Littles Church is an opportunity for our younger children to have 
a special time of singing, a Bible lesson on their level, and fun activities. All 4 
year olds and kindergartner’s must be picked up by a designated adult at the 
conclusion of the worship service. For more information, please contact Pastor 
Mike at clearsprings.pastormike@gmail.com.

Kids Church (1st - 5th Grade)
Sunday Morning
All kids, ages 1st - 5th grade, are welcome to attend Kids Church every Sunday 
morning during our worship service. All kids begin the service together with 
their family in the worship service at 10:15am. Following our time of singing 
and receiving of our offerings, our worship pastor, Rob Maddox, will dismiss 
1st - 5th Graders (where they will exit through the left side doors, heading to 
the Teen Room). Kids Church is an amazing time of worship, scripture memo-
ry, fun contests, and a challenging Bible message preached by our children’s 
pastor, Mike Meade. All 1st - 5th graders must be picked up by a designated 
adult or older sibling at the conclusion of the worship service. For security 
proposes, please do not walk downstairs to pick up your child. Please visit 
the Kids Church Check-Out Desk at the conclusion of the service, located in 
the left hallway outside of the far left hallway outside of the front left worship 
center exit doors. For more information, please contact Pastor Mike at clear-
springs.pastormike@gmail.com. 

TeamKID (3 years - 5th grade)
Wednesday Night
TeamKID is a discipleship program for children ages 3 years thru 5th grade.  We 
meet every Wednesday night beginning at 6:30pm. TeamKID teaches students 
about God’s Word and how it applies to their lives. We put our emphasis on 
memorizing scripture, learning to use the Bible to search for scripture, and 
understanding that the Bible isn’t just for parents or grandparents, but is for each 
of us. Students earn points for scripture memorization, wearing their TeamKID 
shirts, and bringing their Bible to class each week. For more information, please 
contact Jenny Roach at jennifer.roach@wksusa.com.

JUST FOR TEENS

SPECIAL NEEDS

A Clear View 
of the crossroads gathering place!

Welcome 
We are thrilled that you have come to worship with us today at Clear Springs Baptist Church. Our deepest 
desire is for you to know Jesus Christ in a personal relationship and for that relationship to ever be growing. 
Please take a moment to fill out the Connect Card, located on our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net. This 
will give us the opportunity to know that you were with us today. In turn, we will send you information on 
all our many ministry opportunities here at Clear Springs.
We hope when you leave Clear Springs that you would have been encouraged by God’s Word, felt the 
awesomeness of His presence, and were greeted with a warm welcome by one or more of our members. 
Please visit us again real soon.

  

7350 Tazewell Pike
Corryton, Tennessee 37721

865.688.7674
clearspringsbaptist@gmail.com

Weekly Opportunities:
Sunday Connect Groups 9:00am
Sunday Morning Worship         10:15am
Sunday Evening Worship             6:00pm
Wednesday Firm Foundations 10:15am
Wednesday Night Worship            6:30pm

Office Hours:
Monday - Friday               9:00am - 4:00pm 

Clear Springs Baptist Church

Facebook:  ClearSpringsBaptist 
Instagram:  ClearSpringsBaptist

Twitter:  @ClearSpringsBC
YouTube: Clear Springs Baptist Church

ClearSpringsBaptist.net
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A Clear View 
of the crossroads gathering place!

Valet Parking:
Today - Blake Ellis & Rusty Hayes
Next Week - Grant Farrington & Brad Pressley

Golf Cart:
Today - David Savage, Justin Meyer, Bryan Dotson
Next Week - Brad Cardwell & Brandi Smith

Coffee Spot:
Today - Pat & Jeff Miller
Next Week - Connie & Larry Armstrong

Get connected and grow with us!

ASSIGNMENTS

JUST FOR KIDS

JUST FOR TEENS

GET CONNECTEDTODAY

Membership Matters 
The Membership Matters Class is for anyone who 
might be interested in becoming a member of our 
church family and/or for anyone who has recently 
become a new member. The three-week class, 
led by Pastor Justin, is held during the Sunday 
Connect Group hour in Room 218, beginning at 
9:00am. During the class, you will learn the history 
and future plans of the church, what we believe, 
opportunities to become connected and involved, 
and have a personal opportunity to get to know our 
pastor. To register for the next class, please visit 
our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net, and click 
the blue “Register Online” button. Then choose the 
Membership Matters link to register. Classes will be 
held on October 16th, 23rd, and 30th. All ages are 
welcome; however, the class is designed for adults. 
For more information, please contact the church 
office at (865) 688-7674.

THIS WEEK

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

2. Come up with a fun theme or costume. This is a 
church event for children, so please no scary mask 
or inappropriate costumes.

3. Hand out candy (approximately 1,500 pieces at 
one per child). We ask that everyone provide their 
own candy. However, do not let this stop you from 
participating, we will have extra available.

4. Expect a great fun-filled night!
5. Attend an informational meeting. (The date will 

be announced soon.)
All details for the event is listed online under the 
registration for the event. For more information, please 
contact Debbie Owens at carpx2@comcast.net.

FOR YOUNG ADULTS

Fall Celebration In Littles Church
On Sunday, October 30th, Littles Church will be 
hosting Fall Celebration Sunday. Kids ages 4 years - 
Kindergarten, will be making their own fall snack, a 
special craft, and enjoy candy games during Littles 
Church. There is no charge for the event; however to 
help with planning, parents are asked to pre-register 
their child for the event. All pre-registered kids will 
receive a special pumpkin. To register, please visit 
our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net and choose 
the blue “Register Online” button. Then click the 
event tab. Littles Church is held during the morning 
worship service at 10:15am. All kids begin the service 
together with their family, following our time of singing 
and receiving of our offering, are dismissed to Littles 
Church. For more information, please contact Kat Baird 
at csbc.parentsdayout@gmail.com or Ashlee D’Lugos 
at ashlee.dlugos@gmail.com.

Calling All Vets
The Halls Women’s League is sponsoring a float in the 
Knoxville Veterans Day Parade on Friday, November 
11th. If you are a veteran and would like to participate, 
please sign the list provided at the Connect Center. 
Transportation and lunch will be provided for all veterans 
and their spouses by the Women’s League. Veteran’s 
and their spouses will meet at Salem Baptist Church 
(8201 Hill Road) at 8:30am; and be transported to the 
parade route downtown. After the parade they will 
return to Salem Baptist for lunch. For more information, 
please contact Brenda Greenlee at (865) 221-1278. 

Second Sunday Offerings
As per our custom, all of today’s offerings will go toward 
our Building Fund.  

Pastor Appreciation Day - Next Sunday
Sunday, October 16 has been set aside to honor our 
pastors at Clear Springs. We are so very blessed and 
thankful for them. If you would like to offer some 
encouraging words in a card, baskets will be available 
for each pastor beginning next Sunday, October 2nd. 
The baskets will be at the Connect Center, and will 
be available for every service thereafter through the 
Sunday Connect Group hour on October 16th. 
Also, in their honor, please join us immediately following 
the evening service, on Sunday, October 16th, for a time 
of fellowship and refreshments.

Music Guest
Two-time GRAMMY nominated, Dove Award winning 
Southern Gospel Artist of the Year, and Gospel Music’s 
Favorite Soloist, Joseph Habedank will be with us 
on Sunday, November 6th. The service will begin at 
6:00pm. 

Sweet Ways to Help!
The R.A.C.K. Ministry is collecting bags of individually 
wrapped candy for the trunk-or-treat on Saturday, 
October 29th. Not only is this a really fun outreach, it 
is one of the largest we host at Clear Springs with over 
2,500 visitors last year! Drop-off bins are located in the 
main lobby for candy donations. Candy is needed on or 
before Wednesday, October 26th. If you are unable to 
participate this year, please consider donating candy. 
For more information, please contact Debbie Owens at 
carpx2@comcast.net.

Baptism In October
On Sunday, October 30, during the morning 
worship service at 10:15am, we will observe the 
ordinance of baptism. If you or your child have 
joined the church as a candidate and you would 
like to register to be baptized, please contact Taryn 
Jones, in the church office, at (865) 688-7674 or 
Taryn@ClearSpringsBaptist.net. 
In preparation for the service, all candidates are 
asked to record a testimony video. We will be 
recording videos on Wednesday nights, October 
12th and 19th, immediately following worship 
services. Please see Bobbie Wyatt in room 214, if 
you need to record a video. For more information, 
please contact Bobbie at (865) 705-5864 or at 
Bobbie@ClearSpringsBaptist.net.

Baby Dedication
We are excited to host a baby dedication service on 
Sunday, November 20th, during the morning worship 
service. If you would like to participate in the dedication 
service, please visit our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.
net and click the blue “Register Online” button. Then 
choose the “Baby Dedication” link to register. The 
dedication service will include a time of prayer and 
scripture reading, a special recognition of grandparents, 
and a small gift to the baby from our church family. The 
last day to register is Sunday, November 6th. 
For recognition during the service, please email three 
(3) images of your baby to Bobbie Wyatt at Bobbie@
ClearSpringsBaptist.net by Sunday, November 6th.

BetterMan Monday Night
The BetterMan study continues tomorrow night. Men 
will meet at 7:00pm in the worship center for a short 
service and then dismiss into their individual groups.  

Firm Foundations 
Our Firm Foundations worship service will be this 
Wednesday. Firm Foundations is our worship service for 
senior adults. The service will begin at 10:15am and will 
include worship music and preaching from God’s Word.

Wednesday Night Dinner
Judy Walton and her kitchen team will be serving dinner 
this Wednesday night from 4:30pm until 6:30pm, on the 
lower level of the church, before the worship service. 
The cost for dinner is $7 per adult, $4 for kids ages 4-10 
years of age, and there will be no charge for children 
under the age of 3. There is a $30 cap for families, all 
living in the same household. If using a credit or debit 
card, to cover the convenience fee, the cost will be an 
additional $0.50 per person.

Menu: Chicken Pasta Alfredo, Spaghetti, Salad Bar 
and Desserts

Get To Know Families With Special
Needs Children This Saturday
Our Wonderfully Made - Special Needs Ministry will 
be hosting a cookout for families in our church with 
children of all types of disabilities and families that 
want to connect with them. The cookout will be held 
this Saturday, October 15th, at Clayton Park in Halls, 
located at 7347 Norris Freeway. Our ministry volunteers 
will be there to help with the children, so families can 
visit. Food, drinks, and desserts will be provided. To help 
with planning, all families are asked to register online 
at ClearSpringsBaptist.net. Choose the blue “Register 
Online” button and then click the event tab. The cookout 
will begin at 11:00am and families are asked to bring 
their bag chairs. For more information about the event 
or the ministry, please contact Britney Wolfenbarger at 
britneywolfenbarger@gmail.com or (865) 256-8243.

Senior Adults Trip
On Tuesday, November 15th, the Senior Adults Ministry 
will be taking a day trip to the Ark Encounter in 
Williamstown, Kentucky. The cost for the trip is $65 per 
person, which includes transportation on a chartered 
coach bus, admission to the Art Encounter, a light 
lunch, and a buffet meal. To register to attend, please 
visit the event table in the main lobby after the service 
today. Space is limited to 54 seats on the bus; and the 
last day to register is Sunday, October 23rd. The Senior 
Adults Ministry is for anyone over the age of 60 years. 
For more information about the trip or the ministry, 
please contact Debbie Perry at (865) 809-1583 or at 
selling14you@gmail.com.

Volunteers Needed
Our Nursing Home Ministry is in need of volunteers 
to help at American House Senior Living Community 
of Halls, formerly known as Elmcroft Assisted Living. 
They meet at 10:00am every Monday morning to 
share a devotion, sing, and visit with the residents. The 
home is located at 7521 Andersonville Pike. For more 
information, please contact Jerry Haney at (865) 405-
4170 or at wilhane@tds.net.

Marriage Retreat - Sold Out!
The 2023 Promise Builders Marriage Retreat (January 
19-21) is currently sold out. If you would like to be 
added to the Waiting List, please email Bobbie@
ClearSpringsBaptist.net or call the church office at 
(865) 688-7674. For all the details about the retreat, 
please visit our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net. 
Choose the blue “Register Online” button and click the 
retreat tab.

Trunk-or-Treat
It’s Trunk-or-Treat time again! The R.A.C.K. Ministry 
will be hosting our annual Trunk-or-Treat on Saturday, 
October 29th, from 6:30pm - 8:30pm. New this year, 
we are adding snack trucks to the event! Not only is 
this a great community outreach, it is a wonderful time 
of fun and fellowship for our entire tribe. It is always 
exciting to see the creative costumes and themes that 
everyone comes up with. Kids love it!
Cars are needed for the event, following is all that is 
required to participate:

1. Sign Up. If you are interested in participating, 
please visit our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net 
and click the blue “Register Online” button. Then 
choose the “Car Registration” link for the event to 
register. 

New Email Addresses
With the anticipation of the launch of our new website, 
we are excited to announce our staff has new email 
addresses. Please note the following changes in your 
contact addresses:

Justin Pratt - Pastor@ClearSpringsBaptist.net
Rob Maddox - Rob@ClearSpringsBaptist.net
Paul Baird - Paul@ClearSpringsBaptist.net
Mike Meade - Mike@ClearSpringsBaptist.net
Taryn Jones - Taryn@ClearSpringsBaptist.net
Bobbie Wyatt - Bobbie@ClearSpringsBaptist.net

Our new website will be launching in just a few weeks, 
please watch for more details!

Single Vision
The Young Adults Ministry will be going to Single Vision 
in McDonough, Georgia on January 5-7, 2023. Single 
Vision is a movement amongst young Christian adults to 
impact our world by emphasizing biblical principles and 
igniting a passion for world evangelism. Join us for an 
unforgettable weekend of fun and fellowship with other 
like-minded young adults. Dynamic worship services, 
breakout sessions, and fun activities.
The early bird registration fee opportunity has past, 
however registration is still open. The cost is $150 
per person, which includes transportation, lodging, 
conference and materials, event shirt, most all meals, 
and all activities. For more details and to register, please 
visit our website at ClearSpringsBaptist.net and click on 
the blue “Register Online” button. Then choose the event 
registration link. 

Kids Fun Fall Night
This Wednesday night, October 12th, is Kids Fun Fall Night 
at Clear Springs. Kids ages 3 years through 5th grade will 
enjoy games, activities, snacks, and a Bible lesson from 
Pastor Mike. No registration required for the event; and 
the fun will all begin at 6:30pm. For more information, 
please contact Pastor Mike at Mike@ClearSpringsBaptist.
net.

Kids Night Out - Parents Night Off
On Friday, October 21st, the Children’s Ministry will be 
hosting, “Kids Night Out - Parents Night Off.” This is an 
opportunity to minister to parents in our church this fall 
by offering a fun night out for the kids here at our church 
(while giving mom’s and dad’s the night off). The night 
will include dinner (pizza), crazy contests, activities, 
games, and snacks. The fun will begin at 6:00pm and will 
end at 8:30pm; and the event is for kids in Kindergarten 
through 5th grade.
There is no charge for the event, however all kids must 
be pre-registered for this event (we cannot allow walk-
ups on the night of the event). To register, please visit 
our website and click the blue “Register Online” button. 
Then choose the event tab. There is a limited number of 
spaces available, so please pre-register your kids before 
all spots fill up!  For more information, please contact 
Pastor Mike at Mike@ClearSpringsBaptist.net.

Unfazed Worship
On Wednesday night, Pastor Paul will be meeting with 
middle and high school students for Unfazed Worship. 
The teens will meet at 6:30pm in the teen room on the 
lower level of the church. Students will hangout, enjoy 
games, worship, and a sermon. 

College Visit To Pensacola College
Pastor Paul and Kat are planning a teen college visit trip 
to Pensacola Christian College, in Florida, on October 
20th - 22nd (Thursday-Saturday). The trip is for students 
in 9th - 12th grades and their parents. The cost is $50 
per student and parents, which covers transportation, 
lodging, all meals, and activities while at Pensacola 
College. Each person will need extra money for three 
additional fast food meals during travel to and from 
Florida. In addition, extra money is needed for those 
wishing to purchase extra drinks, snacks, and souvenirs. 
To help with cost, lodging will be at Olive Baptist Church, 
located five miles from the college. Olive Baptist has a 
very nice facility with showers, a gym, and plenty of 
space for our group. For more details about the trip, the 
agenda, what to pack, and to register, please visit our 
website and click the blue “Register Online” button. 
Then choose the event tab. Deadline to register is 
Wednesday, October 12th. For more information, please 
contact Pastor Paul at Paul@ClearSpringsBaptist.net. 


